
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday Service Weather Advisory - Announcements 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
January 17, 2025 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week. A number of people have asked us if we are having 

church this Sunday since we are expecting sub-zero temperatures and snow this 

weekend. At this point we are still planning to have church but we are closely 

keeping an eye on the weather and it is possible we may cancel church if the 

weather becomes dangerous for travel.   

 

If we have service, Pastor Adonia will give the message. 

 

We will be offering a complimentary lunch including Korean chapchae  and more.  
 

Last Sunday, Pastor Mike spoke about the Parable of the Friend Seeking Bread 

that teaches us valuable lessons about seeking answers from God for the deepest 

needs in our lives. 

 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 



 

 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  



 

 

 

  

 

Hirokazu is a licensed and insured Massage Therapist. He currently offering 

massages at the Denver International Airport.  
 

Book massage here  
 

 

 

Weekly Cheon Shim Won Prayer  

 

  



 

 

 

There will be a weekly 21 minute prayer at 9:15 am every Sunday before service in 

the Cheon Shim Won Prayer Room led by Richard and Marjorie Buessing.  
 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for Divine Principle Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich at 6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom Divine 

Principle Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if 

needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 



 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

   

 

 


